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October 25, 2024

Never Forgotten Honor Flight, Inc.
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau WI 54401

Dear James,

The Weather Shield Employee Lite Foundation is pleased to announce that your organization
has been selected as a recipient for our 2024 funding. We are delighted we can help your
worthwhile organization.

We would like to extend an invitation to attend our 2024 LITE Night on Tuesday, December 3,
2024, where we will be presenting the checks to our 2024 recipients. This will be held at our
corporate office located at One Weather Shield Plaza, Medford, WI 54451. Doors will open at
5:00 PM with the program starting at 5:30 PM. We will be asking you to briefly say a few words
on behalf of your organization about the program’s mission and how the LITE Foundation
dollars will be used. Light refreshments will be served.

Please RSVP by Friday, November 22, 2024, via email or by calling 715-748-2100, ext. 3604.
We hope that you will be able to attend this event and thank you for applying to the Weather
Shield Employee LITE Foundation. We wish your organization the best in serving our
communities and enriching the lives of others.

Best Regards,

it \ s

Nicole Harder
Nicole.harder@weathershield.com
Medford LITE Foundation Allocation Committee
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